
  
From: Donald Cornell  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 04:35 PM 
To: Rowe, Linda  
Cc: Donald Cornell; Fontana, Joe  
Subject: RE: 75 Blackfriars Street, London. Ontario.  
  
Ms Rowe, We would care to be heard by the "Tribunal" pertaining to development charges at 
75 Blackfriars Street , LONDON, Ontario. We have information that is of great importance 
regarding taxpayer benefit. Donald and Shirley Cornell. Aug 29 2013. 
  


